
        December 9, 2014 
         8:00 a.m. 

 
 The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present: Steve Stanley, Chair; Lewis DeWeese; and Bobby Bearden. Sandra Mercier, 
Vice-Chair, and Terry Bramlett were absent. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Steve Stanley, Chair. 
 

Art Hubbard, Assistant Superintendent, presented the Board with updates on the 
construction projects. Mr. Hubbard stated the Fannin County High School Guidance Suite is 
complete. 

Mr. Hubbard stated the Fannin County High School New Clinic demolition is complete; 
the framing is complete; and the electrical rough is complete. The completion date on the clinic 
is expected on or before January 15, 2015. 

Mr. Hubbard gave an update on the East Fannin Elementary School Roof project. The 
ballast has been removed, and the Kindergarten wing is complete. The “old” wing will be 
completed by January 1, 2015. 

Mark Henson, Superintendent, reviewed the agenda for the meeting on Thursday, 
December 11, 2014. 

  There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Steve 
Stanley, seconded by Bobby Bearden, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by 
the Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
        
       _____________________________ 
       Steve Stanley, Chairperson 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Mark Henson, Superintendent 
psd 


